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Comments: I write to voice my concern about the closure to Gold Creek recreation area. The entirety of the i90

corridor is comically inadequately served by recreation opportunities, leading to overcrowding, bad experiences,

and increased impacts. The finding that there is no impact to recreational use is disingenuous at best. Please

adjust this plan to include increased accomodation (especially for disabled users) at other locations, such as

Hyak, Denny Creek, Cabin Creek, etc.  1 to 300 cars cannot be simply pushed to some other nebulous location.


